

Stuart Road Primary Academy Newsletter

Dates for your diary:

Friday 22nd November - Hook-a-bag mufti

Monday 25th November – Virgin Care Flu Immunisations

Friday 29th November - Bottle mufti

Friday 6th December - Cake mufti & PTA Christmas fayre

Wednesday 11th December - Christmas disco for Fdn, Yr 1, 2 & 3 - 4.45 - 6pm

Wednesday 11th December - Christmas disco for Yr 4, 5 & 6 - 6.15 - 7.30pm

Thursday 12th December - EYFS & Yr | Nativity - 9.30am & 1.30pm

Friday 13th December - Christmas Jumper Day

Wednesday 18th December - Christmas lunch for Fdn, Yr 1, 2 & 3

Thursday 19th December – Christmas lunch for Yr 4, 5 & 6

Friday 20. December – Last day of term – children may wear mufti

Dinner Debt

Please can we advise all parents/carers that CaterEd's policy is that under no circumstances should Parent Pay dinner accounts be in arrears.

Payment for school dinners should be made on a weekly basis in advance please. If debt is accrued, children will be required to bring a packed lunch until the debt has been cleared.

Mrs. Swabey

It is with huge sadness that we will say goodbye to Mrs Swabey who will be leaving her role as Office Manager in December. She has played a huge part within our school for 12 years. She will be greatly missed but we wish her well for the future.



Aldi Kit for Schools - We did it!

A big thank you to everyone who sent in the Aldi Kit for School stickers. We managed to complete the wall chart, (300 stickers) so our school will receive a sports kit from Aldi and we will also be entered into a prize draw to win £20,000 for Stuart Road Primary.

We all have our fingers crossed for the big win; our children have got lots of ideas how to spend the money!

Date: 15.11.19



A number of parents did not book a parent's evening appointment slot as they had trouble with their eschools login. We were able to reset passwords for all those who came to us whilst the booking system was "live".

Unfortunately, several parents approached us after the event stating they had login difficulties and wanted to arrange alternative appointments. Please check that you are able to access e-schools prior to the next parent's evenings in the spring and contact the office if you are not able to login to ensure you do not miss out on an appointment slot.

Medical Appointments

Please can we kindly remind parents/carers that all medical appointments should be made outside of the school day wherever possible. Your child's attendance can be greatly affected by taking them out of school for such reasons.



Mobile Phones

A reminder that children should not be using their mobile phones on school premises.

Phones should be turned off immediately when children arrive at school and handed into the class teacher. Phones will be returned at the end of the day and should remain switched off until children leave the school.

L Date: 15.11.19



Hook-a-bag Mufti -22.11.19

You will have recently received a brown paper bag to fill and be returned to school for the Hook-a Bag mufti on Friday 22. November. Please decorate the bag if you like and fill with anything your child would like to win themselves, such as sweets, pencils, bouncy balls, hairgrips etc.

The bags need to be returned to school on the 22nd November (which is a mufti day) and will be able to be "hooked" by the children at the Christmas Fayre.

<u> Bottle Mufti – 29.11.19</u>

Please can children wear mufti on Friday 29th November and bring in a full bottle of anything from tomato sauce to shampoo to wine!

Cake Mufti - 6.12.19

The day of the Christmas fayre! We would be very grateful for donations of cakes, buns and biscuits (no nuts please) either homemade or bought to be sold on the afternoon of the fayre.

Thank you for your support.

EYFS and Year I Nativity

Nursey, Foundation and Year I children should have brought home letter regarding their Nativity performances. Due to the capacity of the hall, tickets will be limited to two per child – although parents/carers can request one ticket for the morning and one ticket for the afternoon performance.

TEECH Christmas Shoebaxes

Thank you for all your donations so far.

Just a reminder that the last day for handing in the filled shoeboxes is Monday 18th November.